Run/walk will pass through Rio Grande Boulevard Neighborhoods

The event will take place this Sunday evening, July 14, from 6:30 until about 9:00.
It begin at Valley High School and ends at Griegos Elementary School. Participants
will be traveling on Candelaria Road, Rio Grande Boulevard, Griegos Road, 12t
Street and San Isidro Road to the finish at Griegos Elementary.

There will be APD presence and volunteer traffic management, but no road
closures. Please be extra vigilant when driving along the route on Sunday evening.



